
 

 

 

 

 
 
Lori Moore-Merrell, DrPH, MPH 
U.S. Fire Administrator  
via e-mail Lori.Mooremerrell@fema.dhs.gov  
 
 

  Berlin,  

     24th of May 2024 

 

Dear Lori,  

 

thank you so much for the organisation and presentation of the Inaugural World Fire 

Congress in Washington!  

 

My Vice President Dr. Christoph Weltecke and I really enjoyed the wonderful 

atmosphere of the whole event. The presentation of the various topics was regarded 

as very interesting, and we had the opportunity to learn a lot about the local firefighting 

conditions and the development of those all over the world. The supporting programme 

was really a highlight, and the congress was an optimal and well-used platform for 

intensive discussions between the participants. In my opinion, we should continue 

networking as we started with in Washington, so that the organisations of fire services 

are able to develop and improve their skills, e.g. concerning new laws and technical 

development.  

 

It would be very nice if you could send me the documents of the various presentations. 

Personally, I want to thank all those who accompanied us so that we had an 

unforgettable event.  

 

Hope to see you soon, latest in HANNOVER in 2026.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Karl-Heinz Banse 
 

DER PRÄSIDENT 
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